
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a wonderful festive week at Noah’s Ark for the final week of 
term this year. The Pre-school has been filled with Christmassy aromas 
of grinding down cinnamon, cloves, star anise, cardamom, fennel and 
making mince pies. The children have enjoyed learning about the 
Christmas Nativity story and have continued making creative  tree 
decorations to take home.  

 

Thank you to all the families that came to the Christmas Stay and Play event on 
Tuesday. Everybody had a really good time joining in with the crafts, stories and sing-
ing and it was lovely to get families together before the end of term.  

.  

Does anyone has an old digital camera in good working order that they are no longer 
using? Please could we have it to use at Pre-school? We use digital cameras to take 
photographs of the children for their learning diaries and some of ours are on 
their last legs. Thank you.  

 

A HUGE thank you to Ada’s Dad, Jack, who has made us a wonderful planter 
for the awkward space in our outdoor area. As well as making the bespoke item, 
Jack has painted all the other planters in the play area for us. They all look bril-
liant and we are so grateful for your help. Thank you.  

 

It can be tricky to think of entertaining activities to do at home over the holi-
days, especially when the weather is wet. Please find attached instructions for 
how to make origami star boxes and snow globe hot chocolates . If you decide to 
give them a go, we would love to see some pictures please!  

 

Have a restful winter break,   

 

The Noah’s Ark Team. 

 

 

15th December 2023  

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187







